" NEW MILTON BOWLING CLUB

Jessie May charity 2024

Throughout the season we have been collecting
donations for the Jessie May charity which were
deposited into the glass bottle behind the bar.

These contributions originated from various

sources including fines levied on club

members, donations from friendly matches held at the
club, proceeds from the Spider competitions during the
three Gala days and generous donations from opposing
clubs that participated in our fine collection initiative.

This money will provide invaluable assistance to families
in challenging times, and we thank everyone for
contributing so generously.

Today, after counting the money in the bottle we have
raised a remarkable £835 in addition to the £1703 raised
earlier in the year.

We extend our heartfelt gratitude to all who have
contributed to this extremely worthwhile cause.
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